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Please SUPPORT LD 1435."This bill requires the Department of Inland Fisheries and
Wildlife to provide reasonable space to display information on the department's 
informational kiosks located at state boat launch facilities to municipalities and local 
lake associations and similar nonprofit organizations a nd disseminate to the general 
public information about these associations and organizations and water quality and 
invasive species activities." Now more than ever with Federal cuts everyday- Boots 
on the ground volunteers and locals active in good citizen science will be instrumental
in sharing useful information to our anglers, boaters and lake lovers. Kiosk access and
use is a great way to share well vetted information. We serve as water quality 
monitors, LakeSmart Evaluators and McGrath Pond Salmon Lake Association 
Members and know education is key to Lake and Watershed Conservation. Kiosk use 
is 'one more tool in our tool box'. Please vote OUGHT TO PASS ON LD 1435. Thank
you. David and Kimberly Hallee, Waterville and Oakland(camp).


